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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 590 authorizes county boards of commissioners to approve a continuing education program 

for full-time county employees with at least five consecutive years of service. The course must 

be offered by institutions within the Oklahoma State System of Higher Education and employees 

must maintain an “A” or “B” average in the course to receive 100% reimbursement. Employees 

with passing grades shall qualify for a reimbursement of 75% of the course’s cost. An employee 

participating in the continuing education course must continue to fulfill the responsibilities of his 

or her position. 

 

House Amendments 

 

House Amendments to SB 590 restores the Title on the measure.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


